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NENA Supports Renomination of FCC Chairman Kevin Martin 
 
Arlington, VA – The National Emergency Number Association (NENA) today announced 
its full support of President Bush’s renomination of Federal Communications 
Commission (FCC) Chairman Kevin Martin.  
 
"NENA is pleased to support the renomination of Kevin Martin who has shown to be a 
tireless advocate for 9-1-1 and emergency communications issues," said NENA 
President David Jones, ENP. “Under the leadership of Kevin Martin the deployment of 
enhanced 9-1-1 (E9-1-1) services has been a top priority. We thank Chairman Martin for 
his commitment and focus on 9-1-1 issues, and look forward to continuing to work with 
him on these important issues.”   
 

### 
 
 
About the National Emergency Number Association 
NENA is The Voice of 9-1-1™. Now celebrating its 25th year, NENA was established to promote implementation and 
awareness of 9-1-1 as North America’s universal emergency number. NENA has grown to become the leading 
professional non-profit organization dedicated solely to 9-1-1 emergency communications issues. NENA serves its 
more than 7,000 members in 46 chapters across the U.S. and Canada through policy advocacy, establishment of 
technical and operational standards, certification programs and a broad spectrum of educational offerings. 
Find out more at www.nena.org. 


